
Fireworks Restrictions 
 
 
Due to current and forecasted weather, extremely dry conditions, and heavy vegetation, 
hazardous fire conditions exist. For these reasons Smithfield City has declared the 
following areas to be restricted from fireworks. 
 

● All areas North of Center Street and East of 200 East.  
● All areas South of Center Street and East of 800 East.  
● All City owned properties, parks, etc.  

 
Any violation in the restricted areas could result in a Class “C” citation which is 
punishable up to $750.00 fine and 90 days in jail. 
 
Class “C” Fireworks can be sold June 25th through July 25th.  
 
Class “C” Fireworks can be discharged in unrestricted areas and between the hours of 
11am to 11pm on July 2nd, 3rd, 5th, 22nd, 23rd, and 25th . On July 4th and the 24th  
they can be discharged from 11am to midnight.  
 
Please contact the Smithfield Fire Department at 435-563-3056 for any questions or 
concerns.   
 

      



  



  



 


